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13.1.4.1 (third line down on list) Change to read:

drums, 55-gallon clean, plastic-lined (number of drums should correspond to
the number of drums of water to be collected, as specified by the
individual(s) requesting the action).I

13.1.4.1 (fourth line down on list) Change to read:

drum covers, vinyl plastic, one for each 55-qallon drum.

13.1.4.1 (seventh line down on list) Change to read:

pH meter/buffers (This equipment to be calibrated in accordance with the
manufacturer's instructions.)

13.1.4.1 (ninth line down on list) Change to read:

2 polyethylene bottles (25OmL), capped.
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i_, 13.1.5.11 (replace paragraph) Change to read:

When ready to collect samples, turn on the spigot and let the water run
for 30 seconds to allow flushing of the piping and rinsing of the spigot
surface. After the water has flowed for at least 30 seconds, rinse a
clean beaker in the flowing water. Collect in the beaker a sample of
water and immediately measure the water pH using a pH meter that has been
calibrated before use according to the manufacturer's instructions.
Record the result in the field notebook. Measure the water temperature by
inserting a temperature probe or thermometer into the beaker immediately
after completing the pH measurement. Record the temperature in the field
notebook. Rinse a 250-mL polyethylene sample bottle twice in the flowing
water to assure an uncontaminated container. Collect a 250-mL sample, cap
and label the sample bottle with the date and identification number, and
seal the bottle with tape. Record the sample bottle number in the field
notebook.

13.1.5.15 (replace paragraph) Change to read:

Place a cap on the drum, being careful not to permit any air between the
water and the cap. Cover and seal the drum in accordance with paragraph
13.1.5.4. Repeat the steps in paragraphs 13.1.5.13 through 13.1.5.15 for
each drum to be collected. Return the drums to the LLNL warehouse for
shipment to LLNL.

13.1.5.18 (last sentence of paragraph) Change to read:

If there are discrepancies, and they cannot be attributed to incorrect
analyses, discard the drum.....

13.1.5.21 (first sentence of paragraph) Change to read:

Undistributed samples in sample bottles are to be......

13.1.5.22 (first sentence) Change to read:

When samples are distributed from a drum, or when a whole drum is
distributed, the following information........

(second sentence) Change to read:

The person who draws the sample or is responsible for the transfer of a
whole drum must sign the logbook.

13.1.5.23 (first sentence) Change to read:

When samples smaller in size than a whole drum are distributed from a
drum....
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